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MEMORANDUM 
Planning Commission Meeting of January 27, 2016 

TO:  Planning Commission    Item F-2 

FROM: Susan Dorr Pansky, AICP 
Planning Manager 

DATE: January 27, 2016 

SUBJECT: SUP-15-175 – Medical Marijuana Cultivation Facility 
LATE INFORMATION – REVISED FLOOR PLANS AND RECOMMENDED 
ADDITIONAL CONDITIONAL APPROVAL  

The applicant for this medical marijuana cultivation facility has provided updated floor plans for 
the facility to be included as a part of the Special Use Permit review. The floor plans are 
attached to this late information memo. Staff forwarded the revised floor plans to all applicable 
city departments to determine whether revisions to any of the original recommended conditions 
of approval were necessary. 

In response to the revised floor plans, the Fire Department has added the following condition of 
approval: 

Condition: The addition of new second floor space as indicated will require a code 
compliant fire sprinkler system that includes electronic supervision, be installed in the 
building. 

All other departments have no recommended changes to their conditions or additional 
conditions of approval.   

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please contact Susan Dorr Pansky 
at (775) 283-7076 or spansky@carson.org. 

Attachment: 
Revised Floor Plans 
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